Maine Motor Vehicle Franchise Board
October 21, 2024
The Maine Motor Vehicle Franchise Board met remotely via Zoom on October 21, 2024, to discuss and vote on proposed changes to the fees assessed on Dealers and Manufacturers. Seven Board Members attended the meeting: Citizen Members' Jill Goodwin of Belfast and Preston Robison of Portland; Manufacturer Members Donna Saad of York and Ben Luja of Scarborough; and Dealer Members Stacy Chandler of Windham, Steve Hartley of Newport, and Sam Hight of Skowhegan.

Board Chair Doug Lotane conducted the meeting. After discussion and, per 10 M.R.S.A., Chapter 204, §1187-A, the Board voted to increase annual Dealer Fees from $240 to $300 per year and Manufacturer Fees from $2,400 to $3,000 per year commencing in 2025.


